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LD 1126, progressive politicians' so-called "ghost gun bill," redefines firearms under 
Maine law to include both finished and unfinished receivers. 
This would hinder law-abiding Mainers' ability to build and repair firearms in their 
homes and require them to obtain expensive serialization on firearms and firearm 
parts. This "ghost gun" scheme does not address criminal activity in Maine.
AGAIN! Democrats. Why do you hate the people you pretend to work for!?
This is a "bill of nonsense". I am a specialized mechanic.  What you are saying about 
"ghost guns" is simple FALSE! A gun CAN NOT be printed; even with a metal 
printer, or commercial sintering.
Frames/receivers, general parts, either must be stamped/forged or by subtractive 
manufacturing. Barrels MUST be forged. 
And to say that one can not purchase repair parts is genuinely illegal.
"Shall not be infringed"
"Shall not be questioned" The State of Maine.


